
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ASX RELEASE 24 January 2017 
 

APPOINTMENT OF AUDITOR 
 
Goldsearch Limited (ASX: GSE) advises that, having received consent from ASIC, Grant Thornton 
Audit Pty Ltd, has resigned as the Company’s auditor and Hall Chadwick have been appointed as the 
Company’s auditor. 
 
The Board would like to thank Grant Thornton for their services to the Company and welcomes Hall 
Chadwick as the new auditor. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Elissa Hansen 
Director 
0411 764 556 
 


